



Nominating Committee Report

Spring 2015

Our balloting for the Spring 2015 positions of Vice President/President Elect, Secretary and Board Member began on March 16th, 2015 and closed on April 7th, 2015.

The voting was done electronically via SurveyMonkey. A total of 33 ballots were cast. No write in candidates were offered.

RESULTS:

Vice President-President Elect is Deborah Goss(Queens Hospital Center)-2015-2019

Term of office-2 years Vice President+2 years President.

Board Member is Gregg Headrick (Mount Sinai Roosevelt Hospital)-2015-2018

Term of office-3 years.

Secretary is Robin Dornbaum (Flushing Hospital Medical Center)-2015-2017

Term of office - 2 years.

Congratulations to our new officers.

I would like to extend my gratitude to the members of the Nominating Committee-Carol Cave-Davis and Yvette Walton for their active work in the Committee.

Respectfully submitted,

Irina Meyman, MLS, AHIP

Chair, Nominating Committee